
 

Our information is compiled from a number of sources that to the best of our knowledge are accurate and correct. It is always the intent of our 
company to present accurate information. C.H. Robinson accepts no liability or responsibility for the information published herein.  

 
www.chrobinson.com   
© 2019 C.H. Robinson Worldwide Inc. All Rights Reserved. 

C.H. Robinson 

CLIENT ADVISORY 
 

 

 
 

September 18, 2019 
 

 
CBP to Require Certificates of Exportation for Imports of South Korean 

Steel Products Subject to Absolute Quotas 
 

 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Effective October 18, 2019, U.S. Customs and Border Protection (CBP) will require certificates of exportation for 
imports of steel products from the Republic of Korea that are subject to absolute quotas. The Republic of Korea 
agreed to absolute quotas to avoid Section 232 tariffs on steel to the U.S. The certificates will be required at 
time of entry or warehouse withdrawal.  
 
Official certificates of exportation will be issued by the Korea Iron and Steel Association, and exporters will be 
able to apply for them through the association’s website. Federal Register Notice 84 FR 49115 announcing the 
new requirement can be found here.  
 
Thank you for being our Valued Customer. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact C.H. 
Robinson for further information. 
 

Sincerely, 

C.H. Robinson Customs Team 
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